

Chopwell Primary Healthcare Centre



Patient Participation Group

Would you be interested in joining our Patient Participation Group? Please ask to speak to Miss Samantha Cromar or Roshan Hassan and they can register you.

Practice Opening Hours:

 $\mathbf{Mon} \hspace{0.2cm} 9am\text{-}1pm \hspace{0.1cm} \& \hspace{0.1cm} 2pm\text{-}\hspace{0.1cm} 6pm$

Tues 9am-1pm & 2pm - 6pm

Wed 9am-1pm & 2pm-6pm

Thurs 9am-1pm

Fri 9am - 1pm & 2pm - 6pm

Prescriptions

All prescriptions will need to be requested:

Online: please ask at reception for a registration form.

In Writing: Using either re-order slip or on a piece of paper with your name and date of birth added.

The Practice does not accept prescriptions over the telephone due to safety reasons.

Newsletter Summer 2021

From 19th July 2021

When you come to the practice, please follow the same guidance as you have since the start of the pandemic. That includes:

 Wearing a mask or face covering at all times, unless you have a genuine exemption

Exemptions - you may be offered a visor to wear or an appointment which is located in a different area of the practice site or grounds. This to help reduce airborne spread of covid in enclosed spaces of the practice premises and to protect staff and other patients who need to use the building and services. Please wait outside the building until called for your appointment.

- · Keeping the 2-metre social distancing
- · Using hand gel when you arrive and at regular intervals.

Our staff will continue to wear masks and other pieces of personal protective equipment.

We thank you for your understanding, as we continue to work to keep our community safe.

Help us to improve!

If you receive a GP survey about patient feedback on your experience with our practice, could we kindly ask you to complete it. We want to know how we are doing and ways we can improve.

Please remember to cancel any unwanted appointments



Flu clinics will be starting at the surgery from the beginning of September 2021.



Remember

The practice is now live for **e-consultations**.

If you visit our website- http://www.chopwellmedicalpractice.nhs.uk/

A box will automatically appear on the screen of our home page. You can ask for help with a specific problem or condition, ask for general advice if you are not sure what your symptoms mean or request for administrative help for things like sick notes etc. You will be asked the same questions a doctor would ask in a face to face appointment. You would just fill out a simple form to get advice and treatment by the end of the next working day and you might not even have to come into the surgery. You can do it anytime, anywhere, even on your mobile.

facebook

Follow us on Facebook for updates about the surgery.

GPDPR - Data for Planning & Research

From 1st September 2021, patient data extractions are changing. The new extraction is designed to help support the planning and commissioning of services. However

NHS Digital will not collect patients' names or addresses. Any other data that could directly identify patients (such as NHS Number, date of birth, full postcode) is replaced with unique codes which are produced by deidentification software before the data is shared with NHS Digital.

Please use the link for further details:

https://digital.nhs.uk/data-andinformation/data-collections-anddata-sets/data-collections/generalpractice-data-for-planning-andresearch



Ladies don't delay booking your Smear test. A Smear test could save your life. Don't ignore your invitations.

Childhood Immunisations

Vaccines save lives and promote good health. It is important children receive their routine vaccinations.

It is important that children still receive any vaccines that they are due during the pandemic. Download the myGP° app

myGP

www.mygp.io/app

www.mygp.io/app

www.mygp.io/app

app outracts
Google Play